
Dear NAHMA Members,  
  
Below, please find an update from HUD regarding the ConnectHome program, a partnership designed 
to bring affordable internet options to HUD-assisted residents. To learn more ahead of the application 
deadline this Friday, please click here.  
  
Thanks, 
Juliana 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
  

 
  

Dear Multifamily Owners and Agents:  
  
ConnectHome is a HUD program created in partnership with the public and private 
sector to bring affordable internet options to residents living at HUD-assisted housing.  It 
is part of the larger ConnectHomeUSA movement to bridge the digital divide.  This 
initiative is expanding to 35 new communities and is looking for partners to provide 
residents access to digital literacy training.   
 
If you would like to learn more, please visit here and complete the application.  The 
deadline is Friday, June 15, 2018.  
Questions can be directed to connecthomeusa@everyoneon.org. 
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